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Farmers Topic was Julia Donaldson books 

The Farmers topic was all about ‘Julia Donaldson’s’ books. They loved exploring role playing from the 

characters, including The Smartest Giant in Town, The Gruffalo’s Cave, 

and The School of Witchcraft (Room on the Broom). 

 

The children also enjoyed visiting the nursery library, and making their 

own library cards, and their own books.  

 

The Farmers participated in the nursery PE classes, and outdoor obstacle 
courses including balancing and 

throwing, and animal 

movement.  

 

The Farmers and their parents attended our ‘Messy Play’ 

session, and Family Baking morning. We also visited Half-

Acre House, where we held a song-time session with the 
residents.  

Lambs Topic - Autumn 

The Little Lambs have been focussing on the topic of 

‘Autumn’.  They enjoyed setting up their very own pumpkin patch and exploring the pumpkins 

during sensory play.  

 

Staff took the children on an Autumn nature hunt outdoors, and also 

encouraged parents to do this at home with their children, and to send 
in some pictures to build upon the children’s live experiences from 

home.   

 

The Little Lambs have enjoyed carrying out Forrest School site 
maintenance with Cherine, including sweeping up leaf litter, raking the 

soil, and adding ribbons and lights.  

 

Thank you so much for your support for those who took part 
in the ‘Halloween Ghost & Ghouls Monster Mash’ & donated 

to the NSPCC – we raised a fantastic total of £45.20. 

Staff News 

Congratulations to Becki, on her recent marriage to Andrew.  
Congratulations to you both from all at Fisherfield. 

 

Parent Notices 

Please remember to book in a time for parents evening with your child’s keyworker between the 

hours of 6:00pm – 8:00pm on Thursday 16th November. 

 

Farmers – Please remember to bring in your child’s Christmas Nativity outfit in by Friday 17th 

November. Thank-you. 
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Wed 15th November  Odd Shoes & Crazy Hair Day 

 

Thurs 16th November  Parents Evening (please see staff to book a time) 

 

Fri 17th November  Christmas Photography Pictures  

 

Sat 18th November  Sensory Saturday (please see staff for details) 

 

Sat 2nd December  Lunch With Santa (please see staff for details) 

 

Weds/Thurs 7th/8th Dec  Christmas Nativity (The NOT so Silent Night.)   

             

Wed 13th December  Nursery Christmas Dinner                                                       

 

Friday 15th December  Grant Only Children break-up for Christmas 

Friday 22nd December  Nursery Closes for Christmas Break -Normal Hours 

Tuesday 2rd Jan 2018  Nursery re-opens! 

 

If in doubt of your child’s return date please discuss with your Nursery Manager      Thank You 
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                                                                          FANCY A PARTY? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that Running Wild, our exclusive children’s party centre, located on the top floor at 

Fisherfield in Middleton, is now on Facebook? 

Search ‘Running Wild Parties’ and like the page to keep up to date with events and news. 

If you’re interested in booking your child’s Private Party at Running Wild, please go to 

www.runningwildparties.co.uk - or call Paula on 0161 653 1996 

For all current info/updates www.fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you all have a Very Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 

 

From Becki & Team 
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